
  
  
 

 
Huddlestock Fintech AS (OSE: HUDL) – Invitation to a short company update and a Q&A-session 
following the AGM 21st June 2023 
 
 
 
As notified on 8th June 2023, Huddlestock Fintech AS invites to an open Q&A session immediately 
after the Annual Ordinary General Meeting on 21st June 2023. The session will be done online via 
Teams. 
 
Date: 21 June 2023 
Time: 11.00 to 11.45 CET 

Place: Link to join the Teams meeting ( Klikk her for å bli med i møtet ) 
Meeting host:  

Øyvind Hovland, Huddlestock Chairman 
John E. Skajem, Huddlestock CEO 
 

Language: English 
 
As part of the company’s preparations for this meeting, questions are welcomed to be received 
before 20th June at 17:00 CET to investorrelations@huddlestock.com. 
 
One can also ask to be invited by sending an email to investorrelations@huddlestock.com before 20th 
June, 17:00 CET 
 
This information is considered non-mandatory notification in accordance with the EU Market Abuse 

Regulation and is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian 

Securities Trading Act. 

 

 
For questions, please contact:  

John E. Skajem, Chief Executive Officer, +47 418 87 412, john.skajem@huddlestock.com   

Leif Arnold Thomas, Chief Corporate Development & IR, + 47 982 15 520 

leif.thomas@huddlestock.com   

To see all press and investor releases please have a look in the investor relations section of our 

corporate website www.huddlestock.com/investor-relations  
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